
 
Dear Dr. Melott, 
 
I want to thank you for sponsoring my stethoscope. My name is 
Alexander Ha, and I an incoming medical student from Odessa, 
Texas. Receiving a stethoscope is an honor in itself as it signifies the 
start of a journey in medicine and it is a sign of trust given by the 
faculty and school. To receive a stethoscope that is donated by 
distinguished alumni is an even greater honor. Being able to show 
the stethoscope to my family and sharing that moment with them is 
a moment that I will cherish forever and I thank you for making 
that possible. Your generosity to the School of Medicine Stethoscopes 
for Students is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Alexander Ha 




